
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Career Opportunities Available! 
 

The Clare, the only senior living community located in the 

magnificent mile, is currently in need of Emergency 

Medical Technicians to work in their security department. 

Shifts available are from 3 p.m. to 11:30 p.m. and 11 p.m. 

to 7:30 a.m.  Candidates must be flexible and able to work 

on weekends and holidays. 

 

To apply, please send your resume or stop by to complete 

an application.  Contact information is included below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Clare’s Purpose: 

To create a senior living lifestyle  

that redefines the retirement experience. 

Contact Information 

               

The Clare                                        Susan Tirpak- HR Director  

55 E. Pearson Street  stirpak@theclare.com 

Chicago, IL 60611 

www.theclare.com   

Fax # (312)784-8282   

 

http://www.theclare.com/

